Expert meeting for return
practitioners

The meeting covered the most recent policy and legal developments in the
field of return in the European Union. It looked at the return practitioners’
perspective and COVID-19-related restrictions.

The European Commission chaired the meeting. Member State representatives,
mainly working on the implementation of return policies, representatives of
EU-funded projects related to returns and EU Agencies took part.

The virtual meeting took place on 11 June.
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